[TIDEAWAY BEACH

February 20, 2025

Erik Brechnitz

Vice President, Marco Island City Council
50 Bald Eagle Drive

Marco Island, FL 34145

Dear Mr. Brechnitz:

At the Hideaway Beach Association’s Board Meeting on Wednesday, January 29,
2025, the Board unanimously voted to recommend that the Marco Island City
Council approve the nominations of Steve Zinkan and Phyllis Ramirez for a three-
year term on the Hideaway Beach Association Tax District.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best regards,

— M— |

William G. Dempsey
President
Hideaway Beach Association

CC: Michael McNees, City Manager
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